
LEGAL NOTICE 

   
Amendment to Request for Proposals (RFP) for Services 

 
The State of Connecticut, Department of Housing, is amending its 
previous request for proposals associated with the completion of the 
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan. The State is modifying the timeline for 
submissions as follows:  
 
December 14, 2024   Released 
January 10, 2024   Deadline for Questions 
On or before January 17th, 2024  Written Answers to Questions  
January 31st, 2024 (4:00pm)     Proposals Due 
February 15th, 2024   Tentative Meetings  
February 29th, 2024    Contractor Selection 
March 6th, 2024    Start of Contract Negotiations 
March 20th, 2024    Start of Contract 
 

The intent of the request is to identify individuals or firms with the 
necessary expertise to provide statewide planning and related 
services within a stated timeframe. 

 
The RFP is available online at: 
https://portal.ct.gov/DOH/DOH/Housing/Funding-Opportunities or from 
Conor Quinlan, Department of Housing, Office of Policy Research and 
Housing Support, 505 Hudson Street, Hartford, Connecticut 06106-
7106. E-mail: Conor.Quinlan@ct.gov Telephone (860) 270-8054. The 
amended deadline for response submissions is 4:00pm EST, Tuesday, 
January 31st, 2024. 
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